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MEMO 
Date: October 14, 2004 
From: Tom Mahon, WyoLink Project Manager 
To: WyoLink Mailing List 
Subject: WyoLink Status Report 

  

You are receiving this message because your e-mail address currently appears in a distribution 
list of those who have indicated interest in receiving status report information on the WyoLink 
Project.   If you no longer wish to receive status report on the WyoLink project, you may 
unsubscribe by replying to this e-mail. (Please note item #2 below, which may impact your 
future receipt of the status reports.) 

WyoLink is Wyoming's statewide public safety interoperable radio communications system. 

TOPICS IN THIS REPORT: 

1 - Status of WyoLink Procurement 

 * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *  

1)  This morning the Wyoming Transportation Commission accepted the Technical Evaluation 
Team's recommendation to award the WyoLink Equipment and Development Services 
procurement to Motorola, conditioned on successful negotiation of contract term. The Motorola 
proposal was deemed to represent the "Apparent Best Value," offering the lowest project risk 
and a competitive cost. 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *  

Thank you for your continued interest in and support of WyoLink, Wyoming's Statewide, Public 
Safety, Interoperable, Radio Communications System. 

 

 


